

## Portage Lake Association, P.O. Box 493 Onekama, Mi 49675

January 2019

Dear PLA Member,

It's the time of year to renew your Portage Lake Association membership. Membership for the year is \$35 and helps support our projects throughout the year (see over).

Please fill out the form below or go online to <a href="www.onekama.info">www.onekama.info</a>. Select the "Donation & Dues" link from the left corner of the top banner. Cursor down to "Pay Your PLA Dues" at the bottom of the page - you will be prompted for information and then asked whether you would like to pay with a Paypal account or with a credit card (go to the bottom of the page for this option). Follow the prompts - it's easy!

\*\*\*\*\*

## 

<ul> <li>Renewing member.</li> <li>New member.</li> <li>Check here if you would like to volunteer to help with PLA activities or events. We'll contact you to find out what your interests and skills are.</li> </ul>
Please make checks payable to: <b>Portage Lake Association</b> Mail to: Portage Lake Association, Memberships, PO Box 493, Onekama, MI 49675  Questions? Contact Faye Backie at plamembershipchair@gmail.com or by phone at 517-281-2011.
Thank you for your support!

Thank you for renewing your membership in the Portage Lake Association – a volunteer organization that works to make the Onekama area a great place in which to live, play and stay!! Your membership support helps us provide the Onekama Region with the following:

\* www.onekama.info web site

\*Monday Night Concerts in the Park Pig Roast, Car \*Fall Festival

**Tasting** 

\*Christmas in Onekama

\*Quarterly *Newsletter* 

\*Petunia Parade

\*1,- Onekama, Michigan FaceBook page

\*Onekama Days events – Fireworks,
show, Craft Beer

\*Near & Farr Friends

\*Street Banners & Holiday Lights

\*Onekama promotion

\*Onekama School scholarships and support for special school programs and more!

Your continued support will help us provide these activities. On the reverse side is a membership renewal form. *Please be sure to update your contact information if you've changed address or phone numbers!* 

The PLA won't be holding its annual fund raiser in June this year. We've decided to continue our exploration of other methods of fund raising to generate the approximately \$20,000 we traditionally raised at this event. Please consider a donation in the amount that you might have spent at the fundraiser. We will gladly accept any amount you see fit.

The PLA would appreciate receiving your dues before April 1 to allow us to plan our yearly programs. Thanks again for your membership. We look forward to seeing you at PLA events!

Julie Lapinski

**PLA President** 

julielapinski@gmail.com

Julie Lapinski

Faye C. Backie

PLA Membership Chair plamembershipchair@gmail.com

Jan Ce Brekie